Hearing for Depres/DEP #301 – July 16, 2008 opened at 8:00pm

Attending: John Deline, Frances Depres, Barbara Depres. 

Septic replacement at 5 Old Northfield Road

Septic location restricted by wetlands, the slope down to Fitchburg State Road, and the location of the proposed drilled well (existing dug well is across Northfield Road).  Testing proved nice gravel in location sited.   Consideration was taken for saving large trees – old sugar maples - in the area. 

New plans show silt fence instead of hay bales.  No reserve designated since this is a repair. Any reserve would require crossing wetland.  

Material stockpiling will need to be between the silt fence and the system since the other areas around the new system is the location of the saved large trees.  Although the silt fence is specified on a slight uphill grade before the decent to the wetlands, the silt fence is still required as a demarcation of the limit of work and restriction of stockpiling and vehicle access.
The large white pine that is being removed is not actually at the peak of the “mound” to the west of the new system so it is within the erosion controls to protect the wetlands should any fall out occur during the removal of the stump.
Cathy will write the OOC.

Hearing closed at 8:15pm

